
MEDIA RELEASE
June, 8 2023| For Immediate Release
Contact: Sam McClung, Marketing Manager
mcclung@sfpromusica.org | sfpromusica.org
High Resolution Images Available

Santa Fe, NM – Effective immediately. The Santa Fe Pro Musica Board of Trustees has appointed

co-founder Thomas O’Connor as Interim Executive Director and also elected him to the Board.

Co-founder Carol Redman will continue her role as Senior Advisor. Mr. O’Connor and Ms.

Redman will work closely with Artistic Director Colin Jacobsen, the Pro Musica Staff, and the

Board of Trustees to ensure the successful implementation of the 2023-24 season of concerts

and Pro Musica’s vital presence in the community.
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